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June 1, 2020 

 

Mr. Perry Neil 

Crossfire Aggregate Services LLC 

P.O. Box 352 

565 Goddard Ave., Ste. B 

Ignacio, CO  81137 

 

Re: Crossfire Bonds Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-2015-001, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-2 
 

Dear Mr. Neil: 

 

On June 1, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application submitted to 

the Division on May 21, 2020, addressing the following: 

 

- Update the location outside of the Permitted Area, in accordance with La Plata County requirements.  Also 

update the point of entry for the access road into the Permit Area.  The access road is identified as a permanent 

structure that will remain post reclamation.   

 

As discussed, The finalized Mining Plan Map and Reclamation plan maps should be submitted within 30 days of the date of 

this letter.  The finalized maps should include all required elements as well as the realigned access road.  The maps should 

be submitted no later than Wednesday July 1, 2020. 

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-2015-001.  

All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2015-001 remain in full force and effect.  If you have any questions, 

please contact me at the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at 

lucas.west@state.co.us.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Lucas J. West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Ec: Nathan Barton, Wasteline Inc.   

http://mining.state.co.us/

